
CHERI NEUFELD 
Services Overview



Photographed sustainable fair-trade coffee with 
natural and inviting photos that highlight their 
care and attention to people and the planet.  

Inviting photographs that tell your story and 
reflect your brand will draw more engagement 
and help you find the customers you want to 
reach.

Provided photos, recipes and tips to not only 
advertise their brand but to also add value to 
customers.   

Giving useful tips and tricks to your customers 
through social media will help you become a 
trusted source and friend  rather than an 
advertisement.



Provided different and unique ways to use nut 
butters for healthy after school snacks with 
drool-worthy photography. 

Delicious photos grab people’s attention and 
stick in their mind long after the photo has 
passed.  Get people craving your products by 
being in their feed at just the right time. 

Photographed creative ways to use eggs 
around the Christmas holidays.   

Providing inspiration for your customers 
through social media will make them more 
likely to seek out your product/establishment in 
the future, and gets them excited about what 
you are doing.



A picture says a thousand words and a good 
one goes viral. Capture people’s attention by 
showcasing your brand with stunning 
photography.  

Professional photography to advertise your 
brand. 

  

Services I Provide: How This Helps You:

A dedicated online presence that listens to and 
informs your customers.   

Insight into your customers needs and wants.  

Flexible plans that suit your needs.  

Get loyal customers (and new ones) by being 
highly responsive and encouraging 
engagement. Social media is the new word of 
mouth.

Find out what makes your customers tick, how 
you can improve your brand and reach new 
customers. 

This is not one size fits all. Just need photos? 
Want a dedicated online presence? Your brand 
is unique so we come up with a plan that best 
suits you. 

My Social Media Strategy

Time.  You’ve got a lot on your plate already. Get the 
stress of managing social off of your hands and 
spend more time doing what you love.



Why Is Social Media Important for You?

DriveTraffic to your Site and Create Brand 
Awareness  

Having an online presence helps your brand to 
reach every corner of your city, country and 
even the world - helping you reach customers 
who normally wouldn’t have found you.

Create Loyal Customers and Reach New Ones

Manage your Reputation with Better Customer 
Service

Get Insights into your Customers Needs and 
Wants

When you interact with people online you build 
a brand identity by giving your brand a 
personality and human voice that people can 
relate to. When potential customers are able to 
engage with you, you feel more like a friend and 
less like an advertisement. 

Being online helps you to be aware of what 
people are saying about you online and to deal 
with any issues that arise in a positive manner. 
Changing negative feedback into a positive 
experience builds loyalty and trust with your 
customers. 

Interacting with your customers gives you 
insight into what is important to them. Seeing 
which items draw the most engagement, 
hearing their thoughts and opinions helps you 
to make your product the most successful it can 
be. 



Let’s work together.

www.cherineufeld.com 
cherineufeld@gmail.com 

074 9342 6131
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